
Watab Town Board Meeting Minutes 
November 26, 2013 

 
 

A special meeting of the Watab Town Board was held on Tuesday, November 26, 2013 at 7:00 
p.m. at the Watab Town Hall for the purpose of a work session on the MS4 SWPPP Application 
for Reauthorization to MPCA. The application is due December 30, 2013. 
 
Those present were Chair Ed Kacures Jr., Supervisor Craig Gondeck, Supervisor Lloyd Erdmann, 
Treasurer Eileen Saldana, Clerk Pat Spence, and David Schwinghammer, Township MS4 
Inspector. 
 
Following the Pledge to the Flay, the board and David Schwinghammer went through the draft 
Pat Spence had prepared and completed the application information. It will be submitted 
following its approval at the December 3rd town board meeting. 
 
The work session adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


